
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Thursday 19th November 2020 

 
Dear Parents/ Carers 

  

Precautionary School Closure 

  

Thank you for your support during these very difficult and unprecedented times and 

especially helping your children access their remote learning at home. Following a 

review of our risk assessments and guidance from Public Health England, the Trust 

have made the decision as from Thursday 19th November, at 3.30pm to close the 

school. This is a precautionary measure to protect all members of the school 

community. This closure will allow us to give the school a thorough deep clean. 

  

We will reopen to 

  

EYFS, Year 3 and Year 4 on Wednesday 25th November 2020 at their usual staggered 

start times. 

  

EYFS, Year 3, Year 4, Year 1, Year 2 on Thursday 26th November 2020 at their usual 

staggered start times. 

 

WHOLE SCHOOL on Friday 27th November at 2020 at their usual staggered start 

times. 

 

PLEASE COME AT YOUR STAGGERED START AND FINISH TIMES TO ENSURE WE COMPLY 

WITH SOCIAL DISTANCING AND WEAR A MASK IN ANY LOCATION WHERE SOCIAL 

DISTANCING MAY NOT BE POSSIBLE SUCH AS PLAYGROUNDS AT DROP OFF AND 

COLLECTION 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Woodmansey & Mr Foster                                 Mrs Siedle 
 
Co -Headteachers                                                         Executive Headteacher

 
 
 

 
 

 
 



 

 


